
Ref: Mar/SL.17451/2023

Date: 28.03.2023

To
The Assistant High Commissioner
Assistant High Commission of India
Plot No. 2111
Zakir Hossain Road,
Chattogram,
Bangladesh

Sub: Issuance of Visa for Medical Purpose

Dear Sir,

I hereby take the opportunity to inform the High Commission that the following person(s) has been
advised to visit Medica Superspecialty Hospital, Kolkata, India, for their medical treatment. The
patient SALIM UDDIN has been scheduled an appointment to meet DR. TAPAS GUHA Department of
INTERNAL MEDICINE at the aforementioned Hospital, Kolkata on 02.05.2023.

Below appended is the passport details of the patient who would be travelling for the said purpose.

Patient’s Name : SALIM UDDIN
Passport Detail : BY0014656

Request you to kindly look into the matter and grant him/her the visa for the required purpose.
Looking forward to your kind support and guidance as always,
Thank you.

Warm regards,

Poulami Paul
Assistant Manager
Department of International Marketing
Medica Superspecialty Hospital
127, Mukundapur
Kolkata – 700 099
Helpline: +91-7044025091, +91-7044451449
N.B. : This is as per request from patient with clinical reports and doctor’s prescription.


